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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

We have been enjoying the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest for years now. We enjoy camping and riding

our ATV's responsibly thought the forest system. We fish the salmon, Selway and Lochsa River at least 3 times a

year as we love the beauty of the forest system in this area as well as the fishing the rivers hold. We have

camped and rode our atv's in many of the areas the proposed DEIS proposes except Alternative X. This is the

only alternative that provides for increased opportunities for motorized recreation in the semi primitive areas of

the forest. This forest ought to follow the lead of what the locals want. Alternative X also excludes any RWA and

any new WRS. It provides for increased summer motorized use opportunities (which our family does almost

every weekend of the year), particularly by encouraging loop opportunities and protects snowmobile use in the

Great Burn. 

I have seen first hand all over the country how local communities depend on vibrant motorized recreation in the

Forest to draw tourism as I have lived in Utah for some years and they have a trail system that has brought

people from all over the country to enjoy motorized recreation in their forests. We are talking billions of dollars

being infused into these communities and as me and my family and friends enjoy our great State of Idaho we

again strongly prefer Alternative X as it is described in the DEIS to continue for years to come our enjoyment in

this forest of motorized recreation.

Thank you.  


